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Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Students:  Do you sometimes feel like you could 
use a self-care break during the middle of the school day?  
Then, Mrs. Rosewitz’s Advisory Period might be the right 
spot for you!  “The Art of Self-Care” will be offered during 
2nd Semester.  Space is limited to 25 students.  Find the 
sign up sheet in Room 416 with Mrs. Rosewitz, in the 
Counseling Office or in the Community Room.  The 
deadline to sign up will be Wednesday, December 18th, so 
be sure to hurry and sign up A.S.A.P.!  See Mrs. Rosewitz 
if you have any questions about this period 6 opportunity. 
 
Congratulations to our Varsity Competitive Cheer Team 
for their first place win and qualifying for Nationals at 
their first competition of the season.  Way to go Dons! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

Boys Varsity Basketball Tournament  
  @ Sotomayor – 4:30 
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